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CORRESPONDENCE
GUILLAIN-BARRE SYNDROME AND DENGUE

September 26, 2011
Dear Sir,

The publication on Guillain-Barré syndrome and dengue is very interesting'. Indeed, Guillain-Barré syndrome can be present as a totally unwanted
event in any viral infection. However, the direct causal relationship between Guillain-Barré syndrome and dengue required further systematic
corroboration. An interesting concern is that there is no confirmed exclusion of other factors that can lead to Guillain-Barré syndrome in the reported
cases, including the present one. Also, SOARES et al. noted that the case of Guillain-Barré syndrome is usually detectable in asymptomatic or
oligosymptomatic dengue infection, but not in overt cases>. The emergence of Guillain-Barré syndrome in dengue might be reclassified as new
“dengue neurological demyelinating polyradiculoneuropathy’.

Professor Viroj Wiwanitkit

Wiwanitkit House, Bangkhae, Bangkok
Phone: 6624132436

E-mail: wviroj@yahoo.com
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AUTHOR’S REPLY

September 26, 2011

Dear Sir,

I agree with the arguments and references cited. We can change to this new proposed reclassification “dengue neurological demyelinating
polyradiculoneuropathy”.
Sincerely yours,

Eduardo GONCALVES

Department of Health of Women and Children
Medical School, State University of Montes Claros
Rua Gabriel Passos 116, apto. 201

39400-112 Montes Claros, Minas Gerais, Brasil
E-mail: eduardo.goncalves2000 @yahoo.com





